
Reopening of Bar & Lounge at SMGC 

 
The Government have changed some of the lockdown rules regarding opening bars and restaurants. With this 
in mind, we are proposing to re-open the club house on Saturday 4th July and Sunday 5th July 2020 on a trial 
basis. This will be continuously reviewed with updates provided. 
 
The new opening times will be 12 noon till 6pm on both days. Strict rules will be in place (see below) to 
protect our staff and also any visitors, any infringements will result in immediate closure until all restrictions 
are lifted. 
 
Please be aware that CCTV cameras will be in operation during these times. They are necessary to protect 
the interests of all parties. 
We ask that all members read and abide by the new rules below:- 
 
What are the new pub rules? 
 
Social Distancing rules 
 
The two-metre social distancing rule has been reduced to one metre plus - which means one metre minimum 
distance must be observed. 
 
Club Layout 
 
With social distancing in mind, the look of the club will be very different. 
 
Tape and directional arrows have been set up to help everyone understand the system. 
 
Tables will also be placed the required distance apart and screens will be pulled down at bars to protect staff. 
 
The bar furniture CANNOT be moved from its set locations. 
Limits on customers will also be in place, with people only let in if there is a seat for them. The limits are 26 
persons in the bar and 45 in the lounge. 
 
Ordering 
 
Queuing up at a crowded bar is strictly prohibited and you must remain seated until the bar is free. Only 1 
person can be served at the bar at a time so be prepared for a longer wait. 
 
Entering and leaving 
 
A one-way system will be introduced with customers entering via the main club entrance and leaving via the 
conservatory. 
 
Ultimately we are relying on the common sense of our members in their judgement of situations. Please note 
that the staff are there to help you and we ask that they are always treated with courtesy and respect. 
Obviously, if you are feeling unwell for any reason then please stay at home. 
 
Thank You in advance for your support 
 
The Committee  

 


